
From: Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Broome, Darryl <dbroome@aging.sc.gov>
Date: 9/20/2017 2:52:35 PM

Subject: FW: October 19

As information. Please let me know if you think the LG would want to stick with the 19th.
 

From: Sheryl S. Jeffcoat [mailto:sheryl@sc.rr.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 2:41 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill 
Subject: October 19
 
 
Mrs. Cogdill,
 
I appreciate your calling back so quickly. We are hosting the Senior Games with the Orangeburg City Parks and 
Recreation Dept. that day. Most of our seniors will be participating in outdoor activities that day and it will be rather 
crazy around here. Please give me a call when you can so we can discuss this just a little more before putting it in 
action. Thank you!!
 
 
Sheryl S. Jeffcoat
Executive Director
 
Orangeburg County Council on Aging
P.O. Box 1301
Orangeburg, S.C. 29116
803-531-4663
803-533-5883 fax
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